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Thursday 18th May 2023 
  
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to a meeting on Wednesday 24th May at 3.30pm regarding the National 
Phonics Screening Test in Key Stage 1 which will take place during the week beginning 12th June. 
 
The meeting aims to explain this process, in addition to providing you with ideas and materials to 
help your child with phonics at home. It should take no longer than about 20 minutes and will be 
held in Mr Bridge’s classroom straight after pick-up. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Mrs Walton and Mrs Bridge 
 


